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Tuesday, March 14, 2023 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Monash Health Pathology will be pausing PAI testing as of April 2023: 

 

The kit that we use for Plasminogen Activator Inhibitor testing has been discontinued and 

requests are minimal.  

 

We will be pausing testing while the clinical utility of this test is reviewed and other kits on the 

market are assessed. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
A/Prof  Sanjeev D Chunilal 
MB, ChB  FRACP, FRCPA. 
 
Unit Head Laboratory Haematology 
Monash Pathology  
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